
Subject: Follow up from in-person meeting and upcoming meeting
From: Orange Orchard <hoa@oohaboulder.org>
Date: 9/17/23, 9:28 AM
To: johncdean@aol.com

Hello everyone,
Thank you for coming out and participating in our governance proposal discussion. It was a
well-filled room (we think~67 came out?) with great questions, comments and good dialogue. 
While there's certainly differences in our perspectives, wisdom was gained in the process. We
hope the takeaway from that meeting was that while there are improvements that could have
made to wording or process, the proposals up for vote have a solid foundation based on your
input and current CCIOA standards.

We heard from a number of you that childcare, travel, etc. prevented you from participating last
week, so we want to make another opportunity.  Also there was much to discuss! So we're
holding a follow up meeting on Zoom this Tuesday, Sept. 19, 7:00p.m-9:00pm. Here's the link
for that meeting:  https://cuboulder.zoom.us/j/98616473039  If anyone needs accommodation
to attend the meeting please let us know. 

We recognize this is short notice, but unfortunately the board members have constraints on
their time as well. Our HOA legal expert Kelly McQueeney will not be in attendance at this
meeting but we will take questions back to her if needed.

The slides that were presented are Here You'll see the agenda slide repeats through the
presentation because we used that as a marker of our progress through topics and an
opportunity for questions following each topic presentation.

Many thanks to all of you for your support and engagement in this process. And to Christine
Mullen for some really, really amazing cookies! 

Happy Sunday all!
OOHA Board
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